Permission Slip for Singing Debut of "Mercy”
(Written by Bob Ingalls, grandfather of Kyrah Smith)

Dear Parents,

Your 4th Grade child is invited to participate in singing a song written especially for the
community of Holy Rosary in honor of the Holy Father's "Year of Mercy"! This will be
happening on Sunday, April 24 at the 8:30 AM Mass (along with the choir) at Holy Rosary
Church.

Initial rehearsals will take place during music class time, though to participate your child
must be present at 8:00 AM on Sunday, April 24 to rehearse with the 8:30 Mass choir under
the direction of Bob Ingalls. Please meet in the HR Church Choir loft._Please plan to arrive a
little early that morning - rehearsal begins promptly at 8:00 AM.

Please keep the top portion and complete and return the bottom of this form if your child
can attend. This is a very unique opportunity for HRS and we hope that your child can be at
this once-in-a-lifetime event!

If you have any questions, please contact Ms. Janet Mudge: jmudge@holyrosaryws.org

Thank you!

My child has permission to participate in singing with Holy Rosary's 8:30 AM Mass
choir on Sunday, April 24, 2016. We can attend the rehearsal at 8:00 AM.

Child's Name:

(Please check one) Grade: 4A 4B

Parent/Guardian Signature:

Date:




